
  be 5187 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  be 5187 # tuphoo {toof-o'-o}; from a derivative of 5188; to
envelop with smoke, i.e. (figuratively) to inflate with self-
conceit: -- high-minded, be lifted up with pride, {be} proud.[ql

  be 5187 # tuphoo {toof-o'-o}; from a derivative of 5188; to
envelop with smoke, i.e. (figuratively) to inflate with self-
conceit: -- high-minded, {be} lifted up with pride, be proud.[ql

  blind 5185 # tuphlos {toof-los'}; from, 5187; opaque (as if
smoky), i.e. (by analogy) blind (physically or mentally): --
{blind}.[ql

  blind 5185 # tuphlos {toof-los'}; from, 5187; opaque (as if
smoky), i.e. (by analogy) blind (physically or mentally): --
{blind}.[ql

  high-minded 5187 # tuphoo {toof-o'-o}; from a derivative of
5188; to envelop with smoke, i.e. (figuratively) to inflate with
self-conceit: -- {high-minded}, be lifted up with pride, be
proud.[ql

  lifted 5187 # tuphoo {toof-o'-o}; from a derivative of 5188;
to envelop with smoke, i.e. (figuratively) to inflate with self-
conceit: -- high-minded, be {lifted} up with pride, be proud.[ql

  pride 5187 # tuphoo {toof-o'-o}; from a derivative of 5188; to
envelop with smoke, i.e. (figuratively) to inflate with self-
conceit: -- high-minded, be lifted up with {pride}, be proud.[ql

  proud 5187 # tuphoo {toof-o'-o}; from a derivative of 5188; to
envelop with smoke, i.e. (figuratively) to inflate with self-
conceit: -- high-minded, be lifted up with pride, be {proud}.[ql

  up 5187 # tuphoo {toof-o'-o}; from a derivative of 5188; to
envelop with smoke, i.e. (figuratively) to inflate with self-
conceit: -- high-minded, be lifted {up} with pride, be proud.[ql

  with 5187 # tuphoo {toof-o'-o}; from a derivative of 5188; to
envelop with smoke, i.e. (figuratively) to inflate with self-
conceit: -- high-minded, be lifted up {with} pride, be proud.[ql
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